
AGENDA ITEM NO. 2B 
  

 
 

BISHOPSTON, COTHAM AND REDLAND 
NEIGHBOURHOOD COMMITTEE 

12PM ON TUESDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 2012 
AT THE COUNCIL HOUSE, COLLEGE GREEN, BRISTOL 

  
PRESENT: 
 
Ward Councillors 
Councillors Knott and Willingham (Bishopston Ward) 
Councillor Negus (Cotham Ward)  
Councillor Hance and Townsend (Redland Ward)  
 
Bristol City Council Officers 
  
Richard Fletcher, Neighbourhood Engagement Manager 
Andrew McGrath, Area Co-ordinator 
Lucy Fleming, Democratic Services Officer 
 
 
1.   WELCOME, INTRODUCTIONS AND APOLOGIES FOR 

ABSENCE 
 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillor 
Harrison. 

 
 
2.   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
 Councillor Hance declared that she was a Member of Friends 

of St Andrews Park. 
 
 
3.   PUBLIC FORUM 
 
 There were no items of public forum business.  
 

 
 



 
 

4. PARKS CAPITAL STIMULUS FUND – MATCH FUNDING 
REPORT 

 
 Members were provided with a brief introduction to the report.  

They were advised that the purpose of the meeting was to 
reallocate funding to ensure that the S106 contribution in 
relation to the development at 288 Gloucester Road be 
utilised before the expiry date.  The Committee received 
assurances that their decision would not affect the future of 
the previously agreed projects at St Andrews Park, which 
would instead be funded from another City Council budget. 

 
 Councillor Knott then moved the officer recommendation and 

was seconded by Councillor Willingham.  On being put to the 
vote there was unanimous support.  It was therefore; 

 
RESOLVED: 
 
(1) That the Neighbourhood Committee rescind its decision, 
made at the meeting on 22nd October 2012, regarding the 
allocation of £8,683.19 S106 of funds from the development at 
288 Gloucester Road development; 
 
(2) that the £8,683.19 of S106 funds from the 288 Gloucester 
Road development be allocated to the Council’s Capital 
Stimulus project to upgrade the toilet facilities at The Ardagh. 
 

 
5.   DATE OF NEXT MEETING   
 

It was noted that the next meeting of the Bishopston, Cotham 
and Redland Neighbourhood Partnership would be held on 
Monday 21st January 2013 at Redland Green School. 

 
(The meeting ended at 12.10pm)  

  
  

CHAIR  
 
 




